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September 19, 2024 
 
State of California, Department of Transportation              Via Electronic Mail 
Division of Engineering Services        
1727 30th Street, MS-43 
Sacramento, Ca 95816-8041 
 
ATTN:   April Perez-Hollins, Office Chief 
       
RE:   Caltrans Contract No 05-1J7804 
  Wellsona Undercrossing 
  Bid Date 09/19/2024 
 
SUBJECT: Inadvertent Clerical Error – DIR Number for Forefront Deep Foundations 
  

Dear Ms. Perez-Hollins, 
 
During bid submission, CalPortland Construction (CPC) made an inadvertent clerical error on the DIR 
number for listed subcontractor Forefront Deep Foundations. The DIR number in the bid is noted as 
100048820, however a ‘0’ is missing. 
 
The correct DIR number should be noted as 1000048820. 
 
In accordance with Public Contract Code 4104, an inadvertent error in listing the public works contractor 
registration number shall not be grounds for considering the bid nonresponsive if the corrected number 
is submitted within 24 hours after the bid opening.  
        

Should you have any questions, please contact us at (805) 345-3459. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David VanMuyden 
Construction General Manager 
CalPortland Construction 

1625 E. Donovan Road, Santa Maria, CA  93454 

P.O. Box 1280, Santa Maria, CA  93456 

Phone: (805) 345-3581   Fax: (805) 345-3538 

Contractor’s License #523019 


